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I. Call to Order   
 

Committee Chairman Jon Coca called the meeting to order at approximately 2:30 p.m. and a 

video by DriverFacts, the sponsor of the 2021 TCA Spring Business Meetings, was shown to 

welcome participants to the meeting. Attendees who were not identified through their Zoom 



 

 

video were asked to introduce themselves. A motion was made, seconded, and passed to 

conduct the meeting according to the antitrust guidelines. A motion was made, seconded, and 

passed to approve the minutes of the previous meeting on March 1, 2020 in Kissimmee, FL. 

 

II. II. Intersection of California’s AB5, Prop 22, and the PRO Act – Greg Feary, 

Scopelitis, Garvin, Light, Hanson & Feary P.C.  

 

Greg Feary provided an update to the committee on the various threat to trucking’s 

independent contractor model being considered on both the state and federal levels. He stated 

that the PRO Act will face a difficult time moving in the Senate, but that President Biden 

could look toward regulatory methods to implement similar rules. He noted that California’s 

Prop 22 was limited in its application and may not help the trucking industry. He also stated 

that the preliminary injunction case against California’s AB5 could see a decision soon, but 

regardless of the decision, it is likely that the case will make its way to the Supreme Court. 

 

III. Old/New Business 

 

Since there was no old or new business to address, Chairman Coca requested a motion to 

adjourn the meeting. A motion was made, and the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 


